
Working Together in Brief 

 
As from this week we will be producing a weekly 'Working Together in Brief' that will contain 
Coronavirus-related information, resources and updates. 
 
It will be sent to everyone on our SALDIMS data base. It should arrive in your inbox, but do check 
your spam as well. 
 
Grapevine will continue to go out to a wide audience across our Diocese and further afield, so we 
still want (and need) to share stories because it is even more important as Church changes in 
response to the Coronavirus. 
 
Our churches are not closing and the work of the church goes on and we need to make sure that 
message is received loud and clear. 
 
So please send us information and stories about how you are reaching out, how you are finding 
new ways to deepen discipleship and evangelism, how you are still transforming lives and 
communities, and of course the many ways you are collaborating in your leadership. 
 
comms@salisbury.anglican.org  
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